
From: Patricia Barton   
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2020 1:39 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Fracked pipeline 
 
To OEB, 
My question to Enbridge is why when our planet is in a climate emergency, getting worse daily, 
are they even thinking of using the worst possible method of extraction? I am very concerned 
that this might be happening in our area and am totally opposed to it. I trust it will be 
reconsidered. 
A Canadian Citizen who cares about the future. 
Patricia Barton 
Hamilton ON 
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